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As a hearing-impaired individual, I would like to offer my support on House Bill #2994 

to expand health benefit plans to reimburse costs for medically-appropriate bilateral 

cochlear implants for the treatment of hearing loss, and its programming and 

reprogramming needs. Had this amendment been in place when I was younger, it 

would have been likely that I would have received necessary treatment at a 

necessary time, instead of having to delay due to financial hardships. I urge you to 

put this bill in force, for the sake of our children and our children's children.  


